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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                           
 
CALL TO WORSHIP                                          
 
SONGS OF PRAISE The Servant Song** 
 You Are My All in All 
   
MISSION MOMENT (Joni and Friends) 
 
PASTORAL PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
ANTHEM The Healer 
 
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC I Surrender All / Joyous Light 
 
SCRIPTURE Luke 14:15-24 (Page 1034)                            
                            John 9:1-3 (Page 1061) 
 
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
CLOSING SONG Just As I Am 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
 

** Feel free to join the NHCBC Choir in song  
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Announcements 

 

This morning we welcome Rob Olszewski. Rob was diagnosed with 
Cerebral Palsy at just 13 months old, and has had to overcome many 
obstacles in life to function. Doctors told his parents that he would never 
walk or talk. Through his own dedication and determination, Rob has 
proved the medical field wrong and is involved with many nonprofit 
organizations that help people with disabilities, including volunteering 
with Joni and Friends in several aspects of ministry. 
 
Rob has served as a deacon, a church board chair, a youth ministry 
volunteer, an AV leader, and a minister helping churches reach, serve, 
and love the disabled community and their families. He is currently a 
student at Reformed Presbyterian Theological Seminary where he is 
studying Biblical Counseling, and is engaged to marry Beth Kurtz in the 
spring of 2025. 
 
Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex. 
The ushers will collect them before the service. 
 

NHCBC’s Annual Meeting 
Don’t forget to head downstairs after worship today for lunch and our 
Annual Meeting.  
 

Dessert Auction and Pie in the Face Fundraiser is back!  
On Sunday, February 2nd at 6:00 p.m. NHCBC Catalyst Youth will 
auction off delicious desserts and a chance to pie select church 
members and leaders in the face! A sign-up to donate desserts and the 
RSVP form can be found in News and Notes as well as our church 
website and social media platforms. Invite friends to join us for a fun 
and tasty event! Activities for younger children will be provided. All 
funds raised will benefit the summer youth mission programs.    
 
Faithbuilders February Gathering 
All children in grades 1-5 are invited to Faithbuilders. We will meet 
on Saturday, February 1st from 12:00 - 2:00 p.m. in Fellowship Hall. 
We will have pizza for lunch before our Groundhog Eve celebration! 
We hope to see you. 
 

Time Change! On Sunday, Feb 9 Catalyst Youth will meet directly after 
service from 12 - 2 pm. A pizza lunch will be provided, please RSVP on 
Band. 
 
Camp Judson Weekend Youth Retreat: Friday February. 21 meeting 
at 6:00 p.m. from the middle church parking lot and returning on 
Sunday, February 23 by 4:00 p.m. Students from 6th - 12th grade are 
welcome, cost is $40/person, $35/person if multiple siblings are 
attending. We are in need of additional chaperones for this retreat, 
please contact Christine O'Neil if you can assist. 
 



Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 January 26 February 2 
Nursery/Toddler Room Aurora Clark Caitlin O’Neil  
Ushers Amy Mendicino Needed 
 Christine O’Neil Needed 
 
Thank you to our worship team:  
Song Leaders Beth Kurtz and Sue Clark;  
Percussion Mark Mendicino; Guitar Jonathan Jones;  
Livestream Jami Klingensmith; Video Tech Kayden O’Neil 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
      
Today: 12:00 p.m. Luncheon and Annual Meeting 
   6:00 p.m. Catalyst 
   
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. Bible Study 
   5:30 p.m. Pleasant Valley Shelter 
 
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual)  
  
Thursday:   6:30 p.m. Choir Rehearsal  
          
Saturday: 12:00 p.m. Faithbuilders 
 
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
   9:30 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m. Worship 
 12:00 p.m. Deacons Board Meeting 
   5:30 p.m. Catalyst Dessert Auction 
   

   
 
  

   


